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Notice No. 11-9 Date: April 8, 2011

Status of Pittsburgh District Locks and Dams During
Possible Government-Wide Shutdown

1. TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: TIn the event of a government-wide
shutdown, Locks and Dams in the Pittsburgh District will
maintain regular operational hours with reduced staffing.
Some delays are possible and future operations are subject
to change.

FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:

/signed/

Kathy M. Griffin
Deputy Chief, Operations Division



